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Good Evening. I would like to offer my support for this HB that would allow public use 

of ATV’s on roads that do not include interstate highways. My wife and I have 

traveled and used our off road vehicle in Utah for many years and their laws which 

allow OHV’s on roads that connect trails and communities have been a very robust 

boon to their local economies . If Oregon had the same type of laws, many of our 

rural areas in this state that have suffered from many types of economic hardships, 

would be helped by the dollars brought in by off road enthusiasts who would spend 

money in those areas. Please consider and pass this legislation so that  Oregon can 

benefit from this as other states like Utah have!! 

Respectfully, Rob Brauer 

Prineville, Oregon  

 


